

NOTICE

Sub: A week-long Book Fair on Birth Anniversary of Sardar Vallabhabhai Patel

The undersigned is to convey for information of all concerned that a week-long Book Fair is going to be organised at Central Library, Visva-Bharati in order to commemorate the 140th. Birth Anniversary of Sardar Vallabhabhai Patel on and from 31st. October, 2015 to 6th. November, 2015.

Prof. Swapan Kumar Datta, Pro-Vice Chancellor has kindly consented to inaugurate the programme.

All are cordially invited to attend the inaugural programme scheduled to be held on 31st. October, 2015 at 12.00 noon at the Conference Hall of Central Library, Visva-Bharati.

No. REG/Notify/156/235

Date: 30.10.2015

Registrar(Acting Visva-Bharati

To:

- 1. Pro-Vice Chancellor/All Provosts/Directors/Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas
- 2. Heads of all Departments/Centres
- 3. Dean of Students' Welfare
- 4. Proctor
- 5. Librarian, Central Library
- 6. Chief Medical Officer
- 7. Chief Security Officer
- 8. All Joints Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars
- 9. C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor
- 10. Assistant Registrar, Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor
- 11. P.A. to the Registrar
- 12. University Webmaster To upload it in the University Website

UH20151030